
 

 

 

 

 

World Championships Cart Rental Policy – Official Practice Round 

For Wednesday’s Official Practice Round, carts may only be rented out at each course in accordance with 

the World Championship Cart Rental Policy (Medical Cart, Disabilities, Age 50+, Pregnancy, children 5 & 

younger). Those who meet the approved cart guidelines are eligible to rent a cart. Due to the limited 

number of carts available at each facility and the number of players in the field, there are simply not 

enough carts for all players at each course. Those eligible may rent a cart no earlier than 30 minutes prior 

to the player’s tee time, one cart maximum per player.  

Players and caddies are allowed to ride during the practice rounds with anyone renting an 

approved cart.   

 

We ask for all those with approved carts to be helpful to those players and caddies that do not have carts. 

 

On Wednesday ONLY, anyone with a cart is asked and encouraged to help out other players and caddies 

as much as possible. We hope that you will help us create a positive atmosphere as we aim to help all 

players get around the golf course. 

 

If you qualify to rent a cart, here are ways you can help other players during practice rounds: 

 

1.      Put playing partner’s clubs on your cart. 

 

2.      Help offer rides to other players and caddies in your group. 

 

3.      Help carry partner’s food/water coolers. 

 

4.      Be courteous and considerate to all. 


